Finance Committee report for Dec 11, 2016, Meeting for Business:

The Finance Committee recommends closing down the Greenfield Preparative
Meeting Fund and moving the balance to the Capital Fund. The funds were
transferred to Mt. Toby when Greenfield Preparative Meeting was laid down in
2005. There are no conditions on the use of this Fund, though the Greenfield
Trustees did suggest that “this sum be used to improve the facilities of our First
Day School and/or to benefit other Meeting Activities as the term is used for our
budget categories.” This move was considered during the discussions about the
Adlerblum Bequest because of the recognition of all our capital needs. There is
currently $7,009.74 in the fund. This requires MfB approval.

Alice Swift, clerk of Finance Committee



